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WASILLA CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM CM No. 03-56

TITLE: Contract Award to Raven Engineering in the Amount of $40,000 for
the Palmer-Wasilla Highway Water Main Extension Phase |l Design
Services.

COUNCIL MEETING DATE: October 27, 2003
ADMINISTRATION INITIAL: W
REQUESTED BY: Public Works

PREPARED BY: Public Works Date Prepared: October 20, 2003

FISCAL IMPACT: YES
If yes, amount requested: $40,000
Account No.: 320-4369-436.45-08 $40,000

SUMMARY STATEMENT: Raven Engineering provided design services for the
Palmer-Wasilla Highway Water Main Extension Phase [. Raven Engineering’s
proposal for the phase Il design takes advantage of the phase | work. This project is
funded by State and Federal grants and it will provide a vitally needed water
distribution loop for the users on the east side of Wasilla Lake.

STAFF RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council is requested to award the design services
contract to Raven Engineering in the Amount of $40,000.
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